
VIRGINIA BOARD OF NURSING 
POSSIBLE SUMMARY SUSPENSION CONFERENCE 

July 18, 2018 
 
A possible summary suspension meeting of the Virginia Board of Nursing was called to order at 9:02 A.M 
July 18, 2018 in Board Room 2, Department of Health Professions, 9960 Mayland Drive, Suite 201, 
Henrico, Virginia 23233.  
 
The Board of Nursing members participating in the meeting were: 

 
Others participating in the meeting were: 
 
Charis Mitchell, Assistant Attorney General, Board Counsel                 
James Schliessmann, Assistant Attorney General 
David Kazzie, Adjudication Specialist 
Jay P. Douglas, MSM, RN, CSAC, FRE; Executive Director 
Jodi P. Power, RN, JD, Senior Deputy Executive Director 
Robin Hills, RN, DNP, WHNP; Deputy Executive Director for Advanced Practice 
Brenda Krohn, RN, MS; Deputy Executive Director 
Lisa Speller-Davis, BSN, RN, Policy Assistant 
Darlene Graham, Senior Discipline Specialist 
 
The meeting was called to order by Ms. Hershkowitz.  With eleven members of the Board of Nursing 
participating, a quorum was established.   
 
James Schliessmann, Assistant Attorney General presented evidence that the continued practice of nursing 
by Valerie Vandiver, LPN 0002- 074488 may present a substantial danger to the health and safety of the 
public.  
 
Dr. Hahn moved to summarily suspend the license of Valerie Vandiver to practice practical nursing 
pending a formal administrative hearing and to offer a consent order for indefinite suspension of her license 
in lieu of a formal hearing.  The motion was seconded and carried unanimously. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:08 A.M. 
 
 
 
      _____________________________________  
        Jay P. Douglas, MSM, RN, CSAC, FRE 

Executive Director 

Louise Hershkowitz, CRNA, MSHA; Chair Michelle D. Hereford, MSHA, RN, FACHE 
Laura F. Cei, BS, LPN, CCRP Mark Monson, Citizen Member 
Margaret J. Friedenberg, Citizen Member Jennifer Phelps, BS, LPN, QMHPA 
Marie Gerardo, MS, RN, ANP-B 
Tucker Gleason, PhD, Citizen Member 
Joyce A. Hahn, PhD, RN, NEA-BC, FNAP 
 

Meenakshi Shah, BA, RN 
Grace Thapa, DNP, FNP-BC, AE-C 
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